AMHERST STATE OF THE TOWN PRESENTATIONS
TO BE HELD AT COMMUNITY CENTERS

(Amherst, NY) - Supervisor Brian Kulpa will present his State of the Town address at two
community meetings to engage with residents, provide updates and answer questions about
Town projects and community forecasting.

The presentations will be held on the following dates:

e 7:00-8:00 p.m. Wednesday, March 6, 2024 at the Town’s new Northwest Amherst
Community Center (NWACC), 220 Northpointe Pkwy off of North French and Sweet
Home Roads in Amherst.

e 7:00-8:00 p.m. Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at the Town of Ambherst Police
Department Community Policing and Training Facility, 4220 Bailey Ave., Amherst.

“I am looking forward to presenting my State of the Town at these two community spaces,
both of which are highlighted in my address. This is a great opportunity to kick-off the new
year, reflecting on past accomplishments and challenges, while looking forward to a new
year of growth, delivered services and community collaboration,” said Supervisor Kulpa.

For those who are unable to attend but wish to watch the Supervisor’s message, the Feb. 2
State of the Town presentation given at the Amherst Chamber of Commerce’s Annual
Meeting is available on the Town’s YouTube channel:
www.youtube.com/@townofamherstnewyork.

Questions? Email toainfo@amherst.ny.us.
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